
MJS NEWSLETTER 
Friday 22nd November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The first tunes of Christmas music and rehearsals 

have been heard this week, which is befitting of the 

cold weather that is currently with us.  At the end of 

the autumn term, Years 3—5 produce a short show 

for parents and carers to celebrate their term’s 

learning and to have a festive singalong - dates 

are shared later in this newsletter. 

Parent meetings are in full flow next week and we 

hope you find the opportunity to look at your 

child’s work and discuss their learning with the class 

teacher informative.  A follow up parent survey   

always follows this event so we would appreciate a 

few minutes of your time to give us some feedback 

so we can continually improve. 

Following on from our email last night, please be 

extra vigilant at drop off and pick up times and 

please don’t panic if there is police presence 

around the area.  The schools will continue to do 

everything we can to make the local area safe for 

our children. 

Wishing you a safe weekend. 

Best Wishes 

 

Mr Pike 

Headteacher 

 

 

Monday 25th November 2024 
Y4  and Launchpad Parent Meetings 1-3pm 

in Hall 

Piano Lessons 

French Club  

Girls Football League @ ICC 

Y 5 & 6 Netball Club  

Y3 & 4 Muliti Skills Club  (Group 2)Y6 Sewing 

Club Y3 & Y4 Stemgineers Club 

Tuesday 26th November 2024 

Yr 6 Parents Consultations 1pm  

Y6 Boys Football Club  

Y4 Girls Football Club 

Y5 Cross Country Club  

Y5 & 6 Lets Dance Club  

Limitless Football Club 

Wednesday 27th November 2024 

Yr 5 & Y6 Stemgineers Club 

Y5 & 6 Girls Football Club  

Y5 Hockey Club  

Y6 Tabletop Club  

Limitless Football Club 

Thursday 28th November 2024 

Spanish Club 

Cornet Lessons 

Parents Evening 3.30—6.30pm 

Dare Dance Club 

Limitless Football Club 

Friday 29th November 2024 
Boys Football League @ ICC 

Guitar Lessons 

Drum Lessons 

Storm Basketball Club 

Cheneler Musical Theatre Club 

Together  
Everyone  
Achieves  
More 
at MJS 



ENTERING SCHOOL FOR PARENTS’ EVENING 

MEETINGS … 

The after-school meetings on Thursday will 

be held in classrooms.  If you have an      

appointment straight after school, you can 

access the classroom via the front office or 

the playground doors. 

The playground doors will remain closed  

after 4pm so please enter and exit via the 

main entrance at the front office. 

 

YEAR GROUP CELEBRATION SHOWS 

 

At the end of the autumn term, Years 3, 4 

and 5 all present a show to celebrate their 

term’s learning and to have a festive sing-

song. 

Year 6 do not present a show this term, but 

will present their big end of year show in the 

summer term instead. 

The dates and times for the shows are: 

 

Monday 16th December @2:10pm - YEAR 3 

 

Tuesday 17th December @ 2:10pm - YEAR 4 

 

Wednesday 18th December @ 2:10pm - 

YEAR 5 

 

These shows will take place in the school hall 

and will last about 25-30 mins, so will be     

finished in time to collect younger siblings. 

YEAR 3 COFFEE MORNING 

Thank you to the Year 3 parents who    

completed our Y2-Y3 transition survey       

recently.  It is good to get feedback on the 

process and for us to reflect and try to   

continually improve. 

One of the suggestions was to hold a Year 3 

Coffee Morning to give parents a chance 

to discuss anything they wish as a group 

and with staff.  It is not an additional         

individual parent meeting. 

The first coffee morning is on Friday 6th    

December at 9am.  In order for us to cater, 

and to plan where to host the meeting, 

please could you inform the school office if 

you will be attending. 

 

OTHER END OF TERM DATES ... 

 

3rd and 4th December - MJS Book Fair 

 

Friday 6th December - Y3 Coffee Morning 

 

Saturday 7th December - Christmas Fair  

1-4pm 

 

Thursday 12th December - Christmas Jumper 

Charity Day - £1 donations 

 

Wednesday 18th December - Children’s 

Christmas Lunch (Chartwell’s Xmas Lunch) 

and PTA supplied crackers for other children.  

Christmas Jumpers can also be worn on this 

day if desired. 

 

Friday 20th December - Last day of term, 

1:15pm finish. 



Well done to our netball team who braved the 

freezing cold yesterday  in the Crawley              

competition.  The team were brilliant and over-

came a tough Milton Mount team in the semi-final, 

before losing out to OLQOH in the final. 

A great effort by the team and they must have 

worked hard for Alex to still only need shorts and a 

polo shirt well after the event!  Miss Sewell, Mrs Tay 

and Mr Wood are extremely proud of the team. 














